From: Laurie Sussman

To: Behnam Ghaffari
Date: March 08, 2016

Subject: FCC File No. 0020-EX-ML-2016

Message:
Dear Mr. Ghaffari,

In response to your March 2 email asking Rockwell Collins to revise the emission designators in its
pending license modification for WG2XLA, we write to let you know that Rockwell Collins has revised the
third symbol in the relevant emission designators to &quot;N&quot; in place of &quot;X.&quot;

Rockwell Collins respectfully requests that OET continue to process its experimental license modification.
Please do not hesitate to let us know if you have any questions.

Sincerely,
Susannah Larson

HARRIS, WILTSHIRE &amp; GRANNIS LLP
1919 M Street NW, Eighth Floor
Washington, DC 20036

Phone: (202) 730-1347

email: slarson@hwglaw.com

Counsel for Rockwell Collins



